THE LORD’S DAY
April 30, 2017
Morning Worship:  10:00 a.m.

   Prelude:  Quiet preparation to worship God  
Approach: We Come Into Our Lord’s Presence
 *Salutation:  God Greets Us as We Gather
 *We are Called to Worship:   Psalm 30:4,5
 *Opening Hymn of Praise:  Hymn 100 – Holy, Holy, Holy!
 *Our Prayer of Adoration and Invocation
 *We Confess Our Sure Faith:   The Apostles’ Creed (pew Bible, p. 845)        
We Confess Our Sins and Hear God’s Promise of Pardon
  Corporate Prayer of Confession and Supplication  
  The Promise of Forgiveness in Christ:  Psalm 130:3-7
  Our Giving of Tithes and Offerings 
  Prayer of Dedication and Intercession
[bookmark: _GoBack] *Hymn of Preparation: Hymn 40 – God Is Our Refuge and Our Strength
God Ministers to Us by His Word and We Respond
   Old Covenant Reading:	Deuteronomy 5:1-11 (pew Bible, pp. 190, 191)
   New Covenant Reading: Matthew 28 (pew Bible, pp. 1061, 1062)
   Sermon:   “THE LORD’S NAME”
*Hymn of Response:  Hymn 54 – Hallelujah! Raise, O Raise (Psalm 113)
  *God Sends Us to Live and Serve with His Blessing: Benediction
 *Postlude:  We go forth to glorify, serve, and enjoy God!

Please  join us downstairs for refreshments & fellowship after the morning service.

Evening Worship:  6:00 p.m.

 * Salutation:  God greets us as we gather
 *Call to Worship:  Hebrews 10:19-25
 *Opening Hymn of Praise:  Hymn 393 -  Come, Let Us Join with One Accord
 *Opening Prayer of Adoration, Confession, and Intercession
   Old Covenant Reading:	 Deuteronomy 5:1-15  (pew Bible, pp. 190, 191)
   New Covenant Reading:  Hebrews 4 (pew Bible, pp. 1277, 1278)
    Sermon:   “THE LORD’S DAY”
 *Hymn of Response:  Hymn 394 – This Day at Thy Creating Word 
   Sacrament of the Lord’s Supper
*Closing Hymn of Response:  Hymn 384 – Lord, Dismiss Us with Your Blessings
 *Benediction: We receive God’s blessing as we depart
 *Postlude:  We go forth to glorify, serve and enjoy God!

 *Congregation Standing


A Warm Welcome to Our Visitors:  It is a joy to have you join with us in fulfilling man’s highest calling, the worship of God!   If this is your first visit with us, please sign the guest register in the foyer.  Please join us again.  

We Welcome Rev. John Mallin to our Pulpit Today:  He will be leading worship and preaching for the morning worship service, and teaching the adult Bible school class. He will also be leading worship, preaching, and administering the Lord’s Supper for the evening worship service.  

The Lord’s Supper will be celebrated as part of our evening worship service. (The inner ring of each tray contains grape juice.) Those visiting for the first time are asked to speak with one of the elders prior to partaking of the sacrament. The Lord’s Supper is for those who have been baptized, have publicly professed faith in Jesus Christ, and are members in good standing of an evangelical church.

Coffee Fellowship:  Please join us downstairs in fellowship hall for coffee and a time of fellowship after morning worship. Many thanks to Wendy and Paul Malichek  who are hosting the coffee time today. 

Bible School Classes:  Classes begin at 11:45 a.m. and conclude at 12:15 p.m.  Take advantage of these times of instruction, fellowship, and joy in God and His Word.
· Pre-school-2nd grade:  Outer nursery       -  Teacher, if needed
· 3rd  – 5th grades:	         Chapel East	         -  Mrs. Smith/Mrs. Montemarano
· 6th  – 8th grades:	         Chapel West        -   Elizabeth Ha/Joshua Ha
· High School:	                Balcony               -   Mr. Vaeth/Mrs. Ha
· Adult class:        		  Fellowship Hall   -   Rev. John Mallin
· Spanish Class:               Library	  	  -   Victor Nivar and Helma Horta

Clothing Drive for Veterans Beacon House, Farmingdale, NY:  Next week will be the last week that we will be collecting clothing and home items to help veterans and their families who have returned to Long Island.  Please drop off your items downstairs in Reformation Lounge.  We urge you to donate generously to assist those who have so faithfully served their country.  If you need a tax receipt, speak with Vinny Fabiano. 

Prayer List and Prayer Line:  Be sure to get a copy of the prayer list in the foyer so you can bring the needs of others before the throne of grace this week. 

Bulletin Announcements and Prayer Requests: Items to be included in the weekly bulletin or in the weekly prayer list should be put in writing and given or sent via email to Flo Warnock at TGWarnock@aol.com

NEXT WEEK’S:	                          
          Door Greeters:        Richie and Amy Schwarz                
          Nursery Workers:   Robin and Grace Dieckmann              
 						CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

Wednesday, May 3 – 7:30 p.m. - Mid-Week Prayer Meeting:  This week we will continue the video series on The Sermon on the Mount produced by Ligonier Ministries (the teaching fellowship of R. C. Sproul). This excellent series is being taught by Rev. Sinclair Ferguson. Following the segment, there will be time for questions and comments and a time of prayer. We then enjoy coffee and refreshments.  We hope you will join us and invite a friend!

Friday,  May  5, 2017 - 7:30 p.m. – Women’s Bible Study:  We will continue our study in the book of James. In preparation for this meeting, please read James 5:7-11. These meetings are held in the home of Joan Montemarano, 66 Hudson Road, Bellerose Village.  If you have any questions, you can call Joan on her cell phone (516) 384-8650. All are welcome! 

Sat., May 6 – 11:30 am – Bridal Shower for Deanna Malichek Chenoweth: This shower will be held downstairs in fellowship hall.  Please RSVP to Barbara Fabiano at (516) 378-4074 or email her at barnone26@aol.com. If you would like to participate in a group gift, please contact Jacque Zarek at (516) 680-3236 or email her at zarek.jacque@gmail.com. 

May 7  – Clothing Drive for Veterans Beacon House, Farmingdale, NY:  Next week will be the last week that we will be collecting clothing and home items to help veterans and their families who have returned to Long Island.  Please drop off your items downstairs in Reformation Lounge.  We urge you to donate generously to assist those who have so faithfully served their country.  If you need a tax receipt, speak with Vinny Fabiano. 

Operation Christmas Child:  For the months of April and May, we will be collecting clothing and accessories (shoes, scarves, gloves, hats, sunglasses, etc.) A detailed list of items needed is posted on the bulletin board in the foyer. Remember that items should be new and be small enough to fit into a shoebox. You can put your donations in the bin located downstairs in fellowship hall that has been provided by Kim Perez who is in charge of this project.  If you have any questions, please contact Kim at (610) 969-8977 or email her at kimpics66@gmail.com.  










							CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

Wednesday, May 3 – 7:30 p.m. - Mid-Week Prayer Meeting:  This week we will continue the video series on The Sermon on the Mount produced by Ligonier Ministries (the teaching fellowship of R. C. Sproul). This excellent series is being taught by Rev. Sinclair Ferguson. Following the segment, there will be time for questions and comments and a time of prayer. We then enjoy coffee and refreshments.  We hope you will join us and invite a friend!

Friday,  May  5, 2017 - 7:30 p.m. – Women’s Bible Study:  We will continue our study in the book of James. In preparation for this meeting, please read James 5:7-11. These meetings are held in the home of Joan Montemarano, 66 Hudson Road, Bellerose Village.  If you have any questions, you can call Joan on her cell phone (516) 384-8650. All are welcome! 

Sat., May 6 – 11:30 am – Bridal Shower for Deanna Malichek Chenoweth: This shower will be held downstairs in fellowship hall.  Please RSVP to Barbara Fabiano at (516) 378-4074 or email her at barnone26@aol.com. If you would like to participate in a group gift, please contact Jacque Zarek at (516) 680-3236 or email her at zarek.jacque@gmail.com. 

May 7  – Clothing Drive for Veterans Beacon House, Farmingdale, NY:  Next week will be the last week that we will be collecting clothing and home items to help veterans and their families who have returned to Long Island.  Please drop off your items downstairs in Reformation Lounge.  We urge you to donate generously to assist those who have so faithfully served their country.  If you need a tax receipt, speak with Vinny Fabiano. 

Operation Christmas Child:  For the months of April and May, we will be collecting clothing and accessories (shoes, scarves, gloves, hats, sunglasses, etc.) A detailed list of items needed is posted on the bulletin board in the foyer. Remember that items should be new and be small enough to fit into a shoebox. You can put your donations in the bin located downstairs in fellowship hall that has been provided by Kim Perez who is in charge of this project.  If you have any questions, please contact Kim at (610) 969-8977 or email her at kimpics66@gmail.com.  





